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  12/21/2022 

MINUTES OF A WORKSHOP OF THE TOWN OF SINCLAIR, WYOMING HELD AT 5:30 

P.M. ON WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 21, 2022, IN THE CONFERENCE ROOM OF THE 

SINCLAIR TOWN OFFICE BUILDING. 

 

 
COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT:  Mayor Leif Johansson, Council members Brennan 

Dunlap, Michelle Serres, and Phyllis McWhorter. 

 

TOWN EMPLOYEES PRESENT: Assistant Treasurer Izabela Tysver, Maintenance 

employees Roger Chizek and John Laux, and newly elected Council member Forest Ortiz.  

 

Mayor Leif Johansson called the workshop to order at 5:29 p.m. to discuss water agreement 

between Town of Sinclair and City of Rawlins, its conditions, implications, and downfalls, as 

well as the potential future options for the town in terms of creating independent water treatment 

and water system. The goal of this meeting was to hand over all information and work that has 

been done with the recent administration to the newly elected council members and bring to their 

attention the need for the water system plans as the agreement has reached half-mark.    

 

 

Workshop adjourned at 6:04 p.m.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leif Johansson, Mayor 

TOWN OF SINCLAIR 

 

 

ATTEST: CLERK/TREASURER 

 

 

 

 

           

           

              


